
 

BULLETIN 
CoM New Service; Food & Garden Waste Weekly Collection 
Many South Yarra streets are part of the first roll-out of the new CoM service and will have now 
received the new lime green lidded bin along with a kitchen caddy & compostable caddy liners for 
food waste. CoM is planning a series of workshops and pop-up activities in our area too. The full 
website link is: https://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/residents/waste-recycling/Pages/food-garden-
waste.aspx  

Security  
MSYRG is in contact with Victoria Police to plan a ZOOM meeting discussing home, car and street 
security.  When we have the date and time confirmed we will send out a Bulletin with the 
information  

Volunteers Please 
MSYRG is planning to letterbox our South Yarra area with a flyer outlining our achievements and 
including membership application details.  We are looking for volunteers who would do their own 
street and /or surrounding streets.  If you are able to volunteer some time and shoe leather please 
email to secretary@msyrg.com.au  

Membership reminder 
Many of you have already re-joined for 2021-2022.  A BIG THANK-YOU  
A reminder will go out soon to those of you who need to renew to keep your membership current.  If 
you have any queries email MSYRG Secretary, Anne Roso, directly at membership@msyrg.com.au   
Please encourage neighbours to join MSYRG at www.msyrg.com.au and follow the links.   
Membership subscriptions are the backbone of our financial position from which we pay for 
expenses such as IT and consultancy fees particularly on heritage issues  

The Dining Rebate Scheme has been relaunched offering a 20% rebate when dining in 

restaurants in CoM, including those in our Domain Road strip.  Som members have already dined 
locally and applied for and received the rebate.  When the money runs out the Scheme will stop   
 Melbourne Money now open – information for businesses - City of Melbourne 

Fawkner Park Tennis Program: FREE  
Join in for a positively fun and free session of tennis! This is an activity designed for those of us 
feeling a little ‘stuck’ in our lives. The aim is to help everyone move forward and thrive. All fitness 
levels welcome. At Fawkner Park Tennis Centre, 65 Toorak Road West, South Yarra. Every 
Wednesday, 11-12pm 
To register your interest, please email fawkner@victennisacademy.com.au or call 03 9820 0100 

INSTAGRAM: @msyresidentsgroup 
Follow us on Instagram.  And send photos to secretary@msyrg.com.au so we can add them to our 
Instagram page.  Maybe a photo of a South Yarra scene that catches your eye, or something that you 
see as an issue.   

SnapSendSolve App: The SnapSendSolve App is easy to install on your phone and then you can 

send reports of a problem to the relevant authority. Members have used it for issues such as uneven 
dangerous footpaths, red bikes left in unusual places, litter and junk on the streets, drainage 
problems and recently, requests to clear tree damage 

 

20th June 2021       MSYRG Inc     secretary@msyrg.com.au 
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